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Three file for Falls City Council seats 
(KLZA)-- Three people have filed for City Council seats in Falls City.

In Ward I, Brent Shubert has filed for the seat currently held by Amber Holle
who is not seeking re-election.

Two people have filed for the Ward III Council seat currently held by Carla
Rhodd, who also did not seek re-election.

Les Baker and Sara Ruiz have filed for the 3rd Ward seat.

The filing deadline for the upcoming primary election in Nebraska is March 1.
The deadline to file for incumbents was February 15.

Three current Falls City Council members chose not to seek re-election. Holle,
Rhodd and 2nd Ward Council member Kaylee Ractliffe.
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